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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 11:37 AM

To: jeveron@gmail.com; Clerk's Department

Subject: From Resident Susan Levine....

CAUTION: External sender. 

Hello Mayor Veron and Trustees.. 
 

You may be aware of how often Residents' Bicycles are Stolen from the Bike Racks 

located on the Sidewalk near the Scarsdale Train Station... 
 

The Bikes always have Very Secure Heavy Duty Locks but the thieves have a way 

of rendering them useless.. and off they go with Expensive Bicycles...and 

no punishment. They behave with impunity and we do nothing. 
 

Might I suggest that we Install a few High Resolution Cameras in that Area...along with 
Signs that say 

"You are Under Video Surveillance"...so that we can at least see who 

the thieves are..how they operate..Perhaps the cameras can even be Linked to the Police 

so they may possibly apprehend the culprits..something they never 

seem able to do...In this era of high tech..it seems we should be able to 

manage that.  
 

Thieves have been getting away with Bicycle theft in Scarsdale for far too long.. 
I think it is time for the Village and the Police to take some action. 
 

Thanks for listening. 
 

Susan Levine  
Ardmore Road 


